
 

November 16, 2017 

From:   Robert Borka, COO HQMCL 

To:   Congressman Neal Dunn 

Congressman Mark Takano 

Subj:   Supporting Veterans in STEM Careers Act 

Congressman Dunn and Congressman Takano,  

The Marine Corps League is proud to endorse the Supporting Veterans in STEM Careers Act. With 
thousands of our military members returning to the workforce each year, it is important to couple their 
discipline and work ethic with careers in science, technology, engineering, and math. We appreciate the 
effort and focus on America’s Veterans.  

Sincerely, 

 

Robert (Bob) Borka 
Chief Operating Officer 
Headquarters Marine Corps League 
3619 Jefferson Davis Highway 
Suite 115 
Stafford, VA 22554 
bborka@mcleague.org 
(703) 207-9588 
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